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AGNICO EAGLE

FILE No: 2AM-MEL1631
Amendment Application

March 8", 2021

Karén Kharatyan, Director of Technical Services
Sergey Kuflevskiy, Technical Advisor
Richard Dwyer, Manager of Licensing

Nunavut Water Board
P.O.Box 119
Igaluit, NU XOB 1J0

Re: Agnico Eagle Response to Comments by the Interveners on Additional Information Provided as
per the Commitments List Following the Community Input and Pre-Hearing Conference Meeting

Dear Mr. Kharatyan, Mr. Kuflevskiy, and Mr. Dwyer:

Agnico Eagle thanks the Nunavut Water Board, Kivallig Inuit Association, Crown-Indigenous Relations and
Northern Affairs Canada, and Environment and Climate Change Canada for the opportunity to respond to
the comments by the interveners on the additional information provided by Agnico Eagle as per the
Commitments List following the Community Input and Pre-Hearing Conference meeting on February 11
and 12, 2021, as part of the amendment application for 2AM-MEL1631 for the Meliadine Project.

As requested, please find attached Agnico Eagle’s responses which are intended to address the comments
and recommendations of the interveners to the Meliadine Project.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned at your

convenience.

Regards,

Jamie Quesnel
Jamie.quesnel@agnicoeagle.com
Director - Permitting & Regulatory Affairs




